M E M O R A N D U M






September 5, 2006

TO:


Greater Florida Consortium of School Boards

FROM:


Beverly Gallagher




President

SUBJECT:

PROPOSED 2007 LEGISLATIVE PROGRAM

Attached is the proposed 2007 Legislative Program of the Greater Florida Consortium of School Boards.  The proposal is the result of a Consortium legislative meeting held in Ft. Lauderdale on August 23-24, 2006.  Please forward the proposed program to your School Board for its action.

Please remind your Board that, under the Consortium bylaws, if any Board rejects any issue, that issue automatically is removed from the program.  

The Consortium members also agreed that, in addition to the issues included in the proposed program, the following items should be submitted to the Florida School Boards Association since they have a major impact on all 67 school districts.

1. high school reform/career education;

2. pre-k program targeting low socio-economic or limited English proficient students;

3. distinguishing between portables and relocatables and not counting portables as permanent space;

4. modification of the Jessica Lundsford Act; and

5. property/casualty insurance impact on school boards.

We will appreciate your expediting action on the 2007 Program so that we can move ahead in seeking support for the issues it contains.

Please send the results of your School Board’s action to Florida School Services, Inc., Attention:  Georgia Slack at slackg@infionline.net.

Thank you.
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